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StraightUp Resources Extends Warrant Term 

 

 

For Immediate Release                                                            (CSE: ST)         (OTCQB: STUPF) 

 

Vancouver, BC, April 8, 2022- StraightUp Resources Inc. ("StraightUp"or the “Company”) 

announces that the Company will amend the expiry date (the “Amendment”) of an aggregate of 

2,907,084 outstanding common share purchase warrants (the “Warrants”) that are currently 

exercisable to acquire common shares of the Company at a price of $0.20 until April 29, 2022. Under 

the Amendment, the term of the Warrants will be extended by an additional twelve (12) months such 

that they will now be exercisable until April 29, 2023. Any Warrants issued to brokers and/or finders 

will not be extended. All other Warrant terms remain the same. 

 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors  

Mark Brezer President and Director 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Mark Brezer 

President and Director 

mbrezer@straightupresources.com 

(604) 989-6275 

 

Neither the CSE nor its Market Regulator (as that term is defined in the policies of the CSE) accepts 

responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release). 

 

 


